

EATONTOWN BOARD OF EDUCATION

Administrative Offices 5 Grant Avenue Eatontown, NJ 07724 Tel. (732) 935-3323 Fax (732) 578-0017

September 3, 2025

Dear Eatontown Public Schools Community Member:

As we approach the first day of school, our team is working hard to ensure the new school year is a success for both students and staff. Our goal is to ensure students learn and socialize in a caring as well as a safe environment.

I am happy to report that our school community's use of the Genesis Parent Portal has increased this school year. Last year at this time, 685 parents and caregivers had completed the online forms. As of this writing, over 805 students' back-to-school forms have been completed in the Genesis Parent Portal with less than 209 remaining to be completed. If you have not completed all of the forms in your child's portal, please log in and complete these forms as soon as possible.

The Genesis Parent Portal serves as an important link between teachers and caregivers. It is where you can access your child's schedule, grades, and past assignment results, as well as where you can ensure that your contact information is up-to-date.

Thank you for your support and cooperation. Looking forward to a great year ahead.

Sincerely,

Scott T. McCue

Superintendent of Schools

Scott J. Melue